
A MESSAGE FROM OUR CHURCH AND SOCIETY TEAM 

 

Although we are not able to hold our in person worship right now, we are 

still supporting the community ministries we always have.   

Currently we are collecting money to provide our regular dinner meal to 

Christian Outreach in Action at the end of this month.  The staff there is 

preparing and providing the meals each day but they need to purchase 

fresh items for those takeout meals.  If you are able, please consider 

putting an extra amount in your offering envelope sometime this month and 

indicate that it is for the ‘COA Meal’.  We’ll make sure they receive the 

funds in time to shop. 

  

Another project we are supporting is to help Lutheran Social Services 

(LSS), supply Long Beach children with the supplies needed for the 

upcoming school year.  As it is not yet known yet whether or not children 

will be in actual classrooms or not, it is all the more important that they 

have some supplies to use at home. Usually they would be able to get 

some supplies from their schools but if they can’t go in; that will not 

happen.  Attached is a list of items needed.  LSS will also welcome gift 

cards from office supply stores, Wal Mart or Target.  Please make sure the 

cards are no more than $20 each.  We will have a container outside the 

church on Sunday mornings for you to drop off donations when you come 

to communion.  If you want to drop them off at the office during the week, 

you may do that as well.  The office foyer will be open Mon. through Fri. 

from 8am until 5pm. 

 


